
From: Hans Jacob Feder  
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 1:32 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2024/0982/T 
 
Dear Camden Planning Office 
 
My wife and I live in 13 Weech Road, NW6 1DL and our house significant 
movements is due to the tree that has been requested to be removed in 
Planning Application - 2024/0982/T.  I know the comments date passed on 8 of 
April, and I am wondering when a decision would be made as we are very keen 
to have the tree removed before we get fully into the new growing season and 
we have more damage to our house. 
 
Would you be able to provide an estimate as to when the decision would be 
made? 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Hans Jacob Feder 
 
 


